Memo CP-D/239
25 August 1993

To: Distribution
From: '%9/ H.D. Lemmel ¢ More,—

Subject: Deferred NRDC-93 Meeting

Due to coninuing budget difficulties we shall have to postpone the NRDC Meeting
to 1994. After some considerations, we have in mind to have the meeting either in March
or April 1994, preceding or following Easter on 3 April.

I shall inform you when a suitable date is fixed. I am sorry for the inconvenience that
this change may cause you.
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